IN HONOR OF FAIRYFEST, A FRIENDLY GARDEN GNOME WILL
BE HIDDEN ALONG THE ARBORETUM'S PATHS EACH WEEK
DURING THE MONTH OF OCTOBER. FOLLOW THE CLUES TO

FIND OUT WHERE OUR ROAMING GNOME IS THIS WEEK.

Cross the bridge and make your way
to the River Birch Allee.

There turn right and soon you’ll see
a wee little chair by a tree.
Here sits the gnome in colors bright
right by the path, in plain sight.

Remember: gnomes do not like to be touched! Please
stand at a respectful distance when taking your picture
with the gnome. To play along with others and let us
know you’ve found our enchanted friend, be sure to
add #adkinsarboretum to any social media posts.




